
BOTHER Report 07.12.2022 

Walk/Cycleway 

• It has indirectly come to the attention of BOTHER that Patrick James may no longer be the CC 

case officer for Treledan Phase 2. If confirmed, this will be a matter of concern for BOTHER, as 

getting agreement for the Treledan section of a walk/cycle route close to the A388 (Segment 3) 

is time-critical, and the intervention of Cornwall Council will be essential. May we respectfully 

suggest that BFPC put in a formal request for a meeting with PJ’s successor as soon as possible? 

• There is still no news of the CORMAC report on Segment 1 of a walk/cycleway, commissioned by 

Cornwall Council Highways and rescheduled for the end of November. However, evidence of 

surveying work around Roods Corner and towards Hatt roundabout has been noticed during the 

last week. 

Hedge laying 

A copy of a letter to BFPC with a suggestion for a hedge-laying scheme along the lanes was sent to 

Margaret Matthews, in her capacity as a BOTHER member. 

In principle, BOTHER is in favour of such a scheme, and if BFPC decides that it has merit BOTHER 

would be willing to make any preliminary enquiries (eg with local farmers) or any other practical 

work necessary and report back to the  council. 


